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Match Reports





Hinton WELCOME to the Midland Junior Premier League. 22nd September saw our young Hinton side travel away for their first outing of the new season. We said that it would be a learning curve and a new adventure. We were not wrong.





The alarm calls around the city set off 7 – 7.30, the boys all dressed smart in their new Hinton track suits made their way to join Nick and Colin on the mini bus. ( rather them than me I hear you cry )!





Off to Birmingham to take on a very experienced, top of the table side in the form of Shelfield Hat Trick. Shelfield had started the new season as they left the last one with back to back wins. A well organised, quick, hard tackling skilful side. Boys selected from all over Birmingham having had trials for the Shelfield Academy.





Within the first five minutes the boys new they were in a very competitive match. Shelfield were enjoying wave after wave attacks only to be thwarted by some excellent saves from George Tindale making his debut.


The boys working hard on and off the ball, trying to keep our hosts at bay. With the boys on the back foot the inevitable happened and our defences breached HT 1.0 to Shelfield.





The second half started and within 15 minutes Hinton found themselves 4.0 down to this impressive outfit. Instead of getting down and falling out with each other the lads continued to work and battle hard. This took our hosts by surprise, our passes started to find each other, little triangle play started to work, we found space, the back four more assured. Hinton started to look like the side we all know.





Shelfield started to lose control of the game as Hinton won the 50 / 50 balls. We were creating space behind their back four. Shelfield starting to concede foul after foul. It was following one such foul, Josh Taylor placed the ball down, delivering a clever pass, splitting the Shelfield defence for Greg Preece to run on to, to coolly slot home from 14 yards.





The boys started to believe in themselves with Harry/Greg linking up well with Ieuan/Ben/Ollie


George/Hamish/Joel/Lewis winning the midfield battles and the defence of Travis/Jacob/Alex/Josh/Callum/James growing in confidence to start the build-up play from the back.





What was pleasing 4.0 down 20 minutes to go, the boys never stopped once trying, working hard for each other and their commitment to the badge and each other was outstanding.





Great effort lads.
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Training Wednesday


Broomy Hill


6.45pm – 8.15pm








Futsal Training Thursday


At The Point 4


7pm – 8pm








We would like to wish                                                            Fred Newton and George Andrews a speedy recovery from their recent injuries. We look forward to seeing you on the training field in the very near future. All the best lads.





A warm Welcome to George Tindale our recent signing. We hope you enjoy your football here at Hinton F C








